
From: Roldan, Cynthia <croldan@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/9/2016 4:40:10 PM
Subject: Request for comment

Chaney, 
 

The House Ways and Means Higher Education and Technical Colleges Subcommittee has approved a preliminary approval 
that would forgive S.C. State's 2014 $12 million bailout loan. 
 

When the Budget and Control Board approved the loan, Gov. Haley said as follows:
 

"For the record, I disagree that we're doing this. I really just think it would be completely irresponsible for us to do this at 
this time."
 

"If you ask me, they just gave the money away because they know it can't be paid back, and they did it without knowing 
anything about the school - where it's going, where it's come from or how they're to go about fixing it."
 

I'd like to officially request a comment in response to the subcommittee's actions today. 
 

Thank you,
 
Cynthia


Cynthia Roldan
 
Statehouse Reporter
 
The Post and Courier 
 
c. 843.708.5891
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